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JustAboutCyprus.com

admin@justaboutcyprus.com
Dear Madam, 

Cyprus tax disc display
I refer to your letter, dated 21/5/2010, on the above matter and I would like to inform you that according to the new legislation it is prohibited for any person to write or attach or stick anything on the windscreen of a motor vehicle.
2.
Also, it is prohibited for any person to stick anything on the windscreen or windows of the doors of the driver΄s or passengers΄ seats (as these had been manufactured or had received type approval) which hinders the visibility or changes their first slight, colour or manufacturing resistance.
3.
For the time being, police officers do not charge any person who displays a road circulation licence (road tax disc) on a car window because a further amendment of the legislation has to be made in order to repeal a provision of the relevant regulations (road traffic regulations, regulation 23), which renders the display of such a licence imperative.

4.
Please, note that, on the Police website, you will soon be in the position to read and be aware of the recent amendments in legislation regarding traffic.
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